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March 24, 2023

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

RFP NO. 2023-16 PROFESSIONAL ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES — CONTINUING SERVICES
CONTRACTS FOR CITY OF NORTH PORT

After telephone discussions and the evaluation and ranking of the proposals on January 3, 2023,
staff recommends that City Commissioners take the following action for the above-mentioned
proposal: Award Continuing Contracts No. 2023-16-01 thru 2023-16-05 to ADG Architecture,
LLC; Goodwyn Mills Cawood, LLC; Plunkett Raysich Architects, LLP; Schenkel & Shultz, Inc.; and
Sweet Sparkman Architects, Inc Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. respectively as the most
qualified proposers meeting the overall specifications of the City of North Port.

Failure to file a protest of this bid in accordance with Chapter 2, Article VIII, Section 2-409 of the
City of North Port Code of Ordinances shall constitute a waiver of the right to protest. **Intent
to protest must be declared in writing within 24 hours of this notice. **

Sincerely,

C(ivw% BDuyn

Ginny Duyn, CPPB
Senior Purchasing Administrator

Cc: Proposal File
DemandStar www.demandstar.com




